

[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Batka, Allan <batka.allan@epa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 2:24 PM
To: Rubin, Jason <JRubin@republicservices.com>
Cc: Frost, John <JFrost@republicservices.com>; Greenhagen, Andrew <Greenhagen.Andrew@epa.gov>; Chase, Felicia <chase.felicia@epa.gov>; Robinson, Valoria <robinson.valoria@epa.gov>; Perenchio, Lisa <perenchio.lisa@epa.gov>
Subject: Republic Well 2-12 re-work and MI testing

Note that (batka.allan@epa.gov) is an external email. Report suspicious emails by clicking on “Report Phishing"
Hi Jason,  

EPA has determined that the proposed work for the Republic well #2-12 (the straddle packer proposal sent to EPA) would not require a permit modification.  Once the work is completed, Republic should proceed with establishing mechanical integrity of well 2-12 by contacting EPA using the same EPA procedures that were used for the MI tests for well #1-12. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Thank you
Allan Batka
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